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THE CORPORATION OF THE MUNICIPALITY   
OF KILLARNEY   

Public  Meeting of Council   

April 26th, 2019   

5:00  P.M.   

PRESENT: DEPUTY MAYOR: Nancy Wirtz 

COUNCILLORS: Barbara Anne Haitse Michael Reider 

John Dimitrijevic Jim Rook 

ABSENT: MAYOR: Virginia Rook 

DISCLOSURE: Nil  

STAFF: Clerk-Treasurer – Candy Beauvais 

Deputy  Clerk-Treasurer  –  Gilles Legault  

MEMBERS OF PUBLIC: Nil   

DELEGATIONS: Nil 

The Deputy Mayor called the Public Meeting to order at 5:10 PM. 

The Public Meeting was held to discuss the proposed by-law which would adopt the 2019 
water and sewer operating and maintenance rates. 

The tax rate bylaw had to be deferred due to amendments made by the Ministry of 

Finance relating to the education tax rates for vacant/excess land properties. It will be 
brought back to Council once the Ministry of Finance has resolved these issues. 

PROPOSED 2019 WATER/SEWER UTILITY BUDGET & BY-LAW: 

  Water Budget: 

The Clerk indicated that the water maintenance rate for 2019 will remain the same at 
$1,110 per unit. 

Sewer Budget: 

The Clerk indicated that the sewer maintenance rate for 2019 will remain the same at 

$290 per unit. 

PUBLIC PRESENTATIONS: 

There was no public present nor were there any public presentations. 

MUNICIPAL OFFICERS QUESTIONS/COMMENTS: 

It was recommended that: 

proceed with the 2019 Water and Sewer Budgets and By-law as proposed. 

19-157 BY JIM ROOK – BARBARA ANNE HAITSE 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Public Meeting held April 26th, 2019 to 

discuss the proposed water and sewer by-law setting the 2019 rates be 
adjourned at 5:15 PM. 

CARRIED 
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ORIGINAL DOCUMENT SIGNED 

Nancy Wirtz, Deputy Mayor  

ORIGINAL DOCUMENT SIGNED 

Candy K. Beauvais, Clerk Treasurer  




